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Everything we do and hope to achieve at Clare House is based on understanding, 

trust and respect for the individual. This principle dictates how we treat each 

child, parent, carer and member of staff regardless of their position, personal 

background or circumstances.  We seek to embrace the diversity that we are 

blessed with in our wider community.   

We will assist anyone who requires additional support in order to enable them to 

achieve their full potential; we do this by tuning into the child’s individual 

interests and learning styles and adapting our practice and environments 

accordingly. We will set attainable goals for all the children, helping them achieve 

using a personalised curriculum whilst letting them develop according to their 

own personalities and learning styles.  

Each member of our community has the right to feel valued in their role. We will 

listen to all points of view and give a voice to those who cannot speak for 

themselves through knowledge of the individual and careful observation.  

Everyone will be responded to constructively as a base for the continuing 

improvement of the care & education we provide.  
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